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Apacer's new Mega Steno 
AM250 

  

 

Ultra slim card 

reader in 
compact 

powder case 

shape, with 
golden 

arabesque 
design that 

makes it a 
must-have 

accessory for 
every trendy 

woman. 

Ladies, here is a new trendy accessory for you! 
Apacer Technology Inc, a global leader in 
memory modules and digital storage, today 
launched the new MEGA STENO AM250, an all-
in-one customized card-reader for female 
consumers. The AM250 features a distinguished 
ultra slim size and slices at a thickness of only 
1.26 cm. The fashionable compact powder case 
shape makes it an easy-carrying accessory for 
modern women. Moreover, the stylish black 
cover dressed with romantic golden arabesque, 
brings a unique and elegant personality to this 
superior performance card-reader. Combining 
art of design and advanced technology, the 
AM250 is the chic accessory that every trendy 
woman longs for. 

According to Apacer's Product Director, C.K. 
Chang, "Women have singular sense of beauty; 
nevertheless, most of the card-readers are 
made for man. Today, more and more women 
care about fashion and vogue and wish for 
something that could really fit their own need. 
The AM250 is the new generation card-reader 
which can fill the gap." The luxurious look of the 
AM250 can adapt to every trendy woman's 
outfit and lifestyle perfectly. No doubt it is a 
fashionable accessory that can help the modern 
women to make a strong fashion statement. 

In addition to its gorgeous design, the AM250 is 
equipped with the leading-edge SDHC 2.0 
specification to support new generation super 
capacity and high-speed SD cards. It supports 
all major memory cards and data exchange 
between two slots. Furthermore, the AM250 can 
reach up to 480Mbps transfer rate while 
sporting high-speed USB 2.0 interface. In total, 
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it fulfills all the female users desire for a chic 
design with full-featured performance. The 
AM250 is now available at all Apacer sales 
channels. 

Apacer Technology Inc. is a global leader in 
memory module and digital storage for both 
hardware and software research and 
development. Since the company's inception, 
Apacer's focus on recording, reproducing and 
retaining digital data of all kinds, allows our 
customers to "Access the best" memory 
products and services. Apacer is the fifth largest 
independent DRAM module supplier with a 
global sales and marketing network to support 
distributors, OEMs, and retail customers . 
Apacer has built a reputation for memory 
modules that offer high performance, reliability 
and value. Apacer also provides some of the 
newest and most exciting digital mobile 
entertainment devices that play, record, share 
and store the digital content that is part of 
everyday life. For more information about 

Apacer, please visit www.apacer.com. 
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